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Regular Meeting Minutes of June 2, 2011 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm by Tim Ballantyne 
 
Members in Attendance: Tim Ballantyne, Tim Lee, Ron Larson, Linda Hostetler &  
Paul Carlson 
 
Audience of Citizens: Bob Raymond 
 
The Committee reviewed the pros and cons from the previous meeting.  Bob Raymond was 
present and was able to answer questions and concerns about the Fire Department property such 
as the flood plain, setbacks and parking.  He also showed the committee the plans of the second 
building that went to referendum.  There was discussion on why the last referendum was 
defeated. 
 
The committee felt that it had covered all of the areas that they had been charged with by the 
Board of Selectmen.  At the next meeting, (June 22) a written report will be done dealing with all 
of the areas that the FSC was to look into.  A copy would be presented to the BOS prior to a 
BOS meeting so that we will be able to answer any concerns that they may have.  Upon 
addressing any concerns, the Committee will formally present it to the BOS at a regular meeting. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:10pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
T. Ballantyne 


